THE VILLAGE JUBILATION COMMITTEE

This committee has arranged an event for 4th/5th May to commemorate and reflect on the start of the 1st World war.

Revd. David Jones has been our representative, but due to work for the church in Telford, he is unable to continue.

We urgently need a replacement to that committee which meets next on the evening of 13th February. Offers please to David. (873795)

ECUMENICAL LENT GROUPS

During Lent, (from w/c 10th March) Churches Together in Shrewsbury will be running a number of small ecumenical discussion groups following the latest York course—'Build on the Rock (Faith, Doubt-and Jesus)'. If you might be interested in taking part please see the poster on the Church notice board and/or talk to Andy Carson, our CTS rep. who has more details and application forms. Names of those interested are required by the end of January.

CHUCKLE CORNER Contributed by Irene Williams

As I was laying around, pondering the problems of the world, I realised that at my age I don't really care anymore.

- If walking is good for our health, the postman would be immortal
- ♦ A whale swims all day, only eats fish, drinks water, but is still fat
- ♦ A rabbit runs and hops and only lives 15 years, while
- ♦ a tortoise doesn't run and mostly does nothing, yet lives for 150 years!

And yet you tell me to exercise?? I don't think so.

THE VILLAGE JUBILATION COMMITTEE

This committee has arranged an event for 4th/5th May to commemorate and reflect on the start of the 1st World war.

Revd. David Jones has been our representative, but due to work for the church in Telford, he is unable to continue.

We urgently need a replacement to that committee which meets next on the evening of 13th February. Offers please to David. (873795)

ECUMENICAL LENT GROUPS

During Lent, (from w/c 10th March) Churches Together in Shrewsbury will be running a number of small ecumenical discussion groups following the latest York course—'Build on the Rock (Faith, Doubt-and Jesus)'. If you might be interested in taking part please see the poster on the Church notice board and/or talk to Andy Carson, our CTS rep. who has more details and application forms. Names of those interested are required by the end of January.

CHUCKLE CORNER Contributed by Irene Williams

As I was laying around, pondering the problems of the world, I realised that at my age I don't really care anymore.

- If walking is good for our health, the postman would be immortal
- ♦ A whale swims all day, only eats fish, drinks water, but is still fat
- ♦ A rabbit runs and hops and only lives 15 years, while
- ♦ a tortoise doesn't run and mostly does nothing, yet lives for 150 years!

And yet you tell me to exercise?? I don't think so.